
Welcome to Year 1!  

We hope that you have had a restful and enjoyable break! We have lots of exciting things planned to support the   

children with transitioning into Year 1. This newsletter details all of the learning that we will be exploring during Term 

1. We will also be discussing more specific information at our ‘Meet the teacher’ meeting on Wednesday 6th September 

at 3:15pm. We hope to see as many of you there are possible.  

As Athletes, we will have PE every Monday afternoon and Friday morning so please remember your kits! On Friday 

afternoons we will also enjoy some forest school/outdoor learning, so please ensure appropriate footwear (possibly wellies) 

and coats are in school on this day.   

Term 1  Year 1 

Teachers: Miss Lewis (Monday) Mrs 

Thomas (Tues, Weds, Thurs and Fri    

afternoon) Mrs Roberts (Friday morning) 

LSAs: Mrs Alger-Seats, Miss Tsang,  

        Mrs Somrani  

 

 
4.09.23– Start of Term 1 

6.09.23- Meet the teacher 

21.09.23– NSPCC Assembly 

16.10. 23- Diversity week  

23.10.22- End of term 2 

 

 

 

Children are expected to read at least 3 times a week, as 

well as practise their spellings. Spellings will be emailed out, 

put on the class webpage and a copy will also be put into 

children’s book bags. Children will have a spelling test every 

Thursday afternoon.. 

As Mathematicians, we will be focusing 

on place value within 10. We will 

begin by practicing counting, sorting 

and representing objects. We will then 

extend our learning onto 1 more, 1 less, writing 

number sentences and exploring fact families. 

As Authors, we will be using the story Beegu by 

Alexis Deacon as a stimulus for our skills. We 

will be discussing events and answering questions 

to show our understanding. We will also be 

practicing to use our sounds to write words,  

captions and sentences for different 

parts of the story..  

 

Enquiry— 

What do Artists do ? 

We will become Artists and use the 

book “Dot” as our inspiration. As Artists we will 

explore our own creativity and expressing ourselves 

in such a way. We will explore mixing of colours 

and use this knowledge to create our own dot  

inspired art work. 

How does Sea Mills change? 

We will continue to be artist and further improve 

our skills from our What do Artist do enquiry.  

We will focus on seasons and colours we may  

notice and use this to create our own 

summer to Autumn artwork. 


